Office of Superintendent of Schools June 5, 2001
Board Meeting of June 20, 2001

Financial Affairs
Richard H. Hinds, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: REJECT REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS NO. 179-AA10 - CREDIT CARD
PROGRAM (REBID)

The purpose of this Request For Proposals, opened on May 3, 2001, was to
establish a contract, which would allow professional staff to charge currently
authorized travel-related expenditures, to individually issued credit cards. Of 7
vendors sent proposal forms or card notices of this advertised proposal, 1
responded, with 1 non-responsive proposal.

Inasmuch as the only proposal submitted was non-responsive, the recommendation
reflects that the proposal be rejected, to permit rebidding.

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, REJECT
Request For Proposals No. 179-AA10 - CREDIT CARD
PROGRAM (REBID), to permit rebidding.
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